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From: Barbara Glass
Sent: 15 March 2014 16:12
To: DFD
Subject: Local Plan Review

To whom it may concern,

Thank you for your Public Consutaltion held in the Victory Hall in Lapford on 19th February regarding theproposed
development of the site between the Congregational Church and Lapford School on Eastington Lane.

I consider the plan is wholly inappropriate for this part of the viliage. The construction of farty houses on this site
will inevitably

mean as many as sixty additional vehicles using the lane as well as parents driving to and from school each day.
The actual lane itself cannot cope with this amount of traffic due to its narrowness, plus the fact there is a blind
corner by the Churchyard which is very dangerous. In addition to this, when there are funerals taking place,
parking is a constant problem , restricting the passage of cars in either direction.

The safety of the children travelling to and from school on foot must be of paramount importance and I certainly
hope you will reconsider your proposal to develop this site.

Yours faithfully

.

Mr James Ralph Glass
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